
Sl. 
No.

Name Father's / Mother's Name Remarks

1 T.LALRUATKIMA PAHLIRA Overaged

2 LALNUNPUII PACHUAU PC DARLIANA (L) Overaged

3 LALDINPUII RALTE R.THANLIANA (L) Overaged

4 ABRAHAM LALLAWMSANGA J.T. LALHLIMPUIA Non Graduate

5 MISHAEL ZODINGLIANA S.LENGTHIAUVA Non Graduate

6 RUTHY LALHMANGAIHZUALI NGAMROTHANGA Non Graduate

7 ST.NGURTHANSANGA ST.SAPLIANA Non Graduate

8 BRENDON VANLALNUNPUIA H. LALMUANKIMA No Computer Proficiency

9 H. VANLALMUANKIMI H.LALTANHUAIA No Computer Proficiency

10 LALRINSANGI LALTHANHRILA No Computer Proficiency

11 LAWMSANGZUALI SANGDINGLIANA No Computer Proficiency

12 MAL  SAWM  KIMA VAN  LAL  THLA  MUANA No Computer Proficiency

13 MALSAWMSANGA K. LALTLANZARA No Computer Proficiency

No. A.12024/3/2024–MPSC (DR-II)
MIZORAM PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Mizoram New Capital Complex
Aizawl : Mizoram

NOTIFICATION
Dated Aizawl the 24th January, 2025

 Reject List of applicants for recruitment to the posts of
 District Organiser (Contract) & Junior Accounts Officer under DM&R and FCS&CA 

Departments respectively.
  

Ref: Advertisement (Non-Gazetted Post) No. 6 of 2024 – 2025 issued vide even no. dt. 
03.10.2024
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14 RAPHAEL LALRINCHHANA K. LALTLANKIMA No Computer Proficiency

15 SAMUEL LALMAWIZUALA LALBIAKSANGA No Computer Proficiency

16 ZAWNDINGA VANCHHUMA CHINZAH No Computer Proficiency

17 HP ROSANGKIMA HRANGZIKA No Computer Proficiency

18 R LALNGAIHSAKI R LALBIAKKUNGA No Computer Proficiency

19 ABEDNEGO LALREMMAWIA LALRINNGHETA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

20 AGNES LALRINTLUANGI GABRIEL CHAWNGTHUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

21 ALPHONSUS LALREMPUIA JOSEPH DAWNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

22 ANGELA ZOLIANI TERESA C.LALSANGLIANI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

23 ANKIT KUMAR MISHRA AMAR NATH MISHRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

24 ANNETTE MALSAWMZUALI LALSANGLURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

25 ARUN TEOTIA YESH PAL  SINGH TEOTIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

26 B LALBIAKTLUANGA B VANLALVENA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

27 B LALRAMKHAWPUIMAWII B DINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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28 B MALSAWMTLUANGA LALBIAKPUII

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

29 B. LALHRUAITLUANGI B.L.PARKUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

30 B. LALRUATTLUANGI B. LALRINSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

31 B.LALBIAKKIMA B.ZONUNTHARA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

32 B.LALREMTLUANGA B.ZORAMNGHINGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

33 BABIE LALENGZUALI L H THANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

34 BABY LALLAWMZUALI VANLALRUATI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

35 BABY R VANLALHMANGAIHI JOHNY REMNGAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

36 BENJAMIN LALBIAKHLUA VANLALTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

37 BENJAMIN LALLUNGAWIA K. LALLIANUKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

38 BENJAMIN LAWMSANGZUALA LALTLANTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

39 BENJAMINA ROZINGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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40 BETHSEBI KHITHIE KT ROKHAW

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

41 BIAKMUANPUII CHAWNGTHU C LALTHLAMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

42
BIAKNGAIHAWMI 
LELHCHHUN

RL ROHLIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

43 BIETLAICHHAI HLYCHHO H.C KACHHEI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

44 BILLY VANTHAWNGLIANA LALTHANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

45 BOCO LALSIEMSANG LALDAWM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

46 BUANGHMINGTHANGA KAPZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

47 C LALCHHANHIMI MALSAWMZUALI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

48 C LALHRUAIZELI V.R. VULMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

49 C LALLAWMSANGA C LALENGZAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

50 C LALMUANPUIA VANLALHNUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

51 C LALNIENGI C LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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52 C LALRINGNGHETA C ZOTHANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

53 C LALRUATSANGA C VANLALMUANA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

54 C LALTHLAMUANPUIA C ZIRCHHUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

55 C VANLALRUATI C VANLALRUATI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

56 C ZODINPUIA C ZOMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

57 C ZORENGPUII LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

58 C. LALBIAKZUALA THANZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

59 C. LALENGZUALA
LALREMRUATA 
CHHAKCHHUAK

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

60 C. LALFAKZUALI C. CHAWNGTHANTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

61 C. LALHMANGAIHZUALA C. LALBIAKMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

62 C. LALHMINGZAUVA C. LALSIAMTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

63 C. LALLAWMZUALI C. ZOHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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64 C. LALLUNGAWII C. LALLAWMSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

65 C. LALNUNFELI C. VANLALMUANA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

66 C. LALRINFELI C. LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

67 C. LALROPUIA C. CHAWILIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

68 C.LALCHHANDAMA LALCHHUANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

69 C.LALCHHUANAWMA C.HMINGTHANZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

70 C.LALDINTHARA C ZOHMINGMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

71 C.LALDUHZUALI ROHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

72 C.LALHMINGLIANI C.CHAWNGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

73 C.LALKHAWNGAIHZUALA C.LALROPIANGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

74 C.LALLAWMZUALA C.LALNUNZIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

75 C.LALREMSANGA C.LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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76 C.MALSAWMTLUANGI SANGLUTA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

77 C.VANLALLAWMZUALA C.NEIHLAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

78 CECILIA CHINGMUANHAWIH TUALMUNG TOMBING

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

79 CHARAN SINGH NAVAL SINGH

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

80 CHRISTABEL LALRENGPUII VANLALAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

81 CHRISTABELLE VL HRIATPUII DAVID VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

82
CHRISTINA H. 
LALLAWMAWMI

DANNY H. LALTHLAMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

83 CHRISTINA LALHUNDIKI H.LALLUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

84
CHRISTOPHER LALRINZUALA 
FANAI

F.B THUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

85 CHRISTY LALRUATKIMI B.LIANSIAMA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

86 DAISY ROSANGPUII P. C. LALSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

87 DANIEL LALAWMPUIA LALRINAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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88 DANIEL LALCHHANDAMA F HRANGZIKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

89 DANNY LALREMRUATPUIA HS. LALTHAPARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

90 DEBBIE LALNUNTHARI RONGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

91 DEBORAH LALHRIATRENGI LALFAKZUALA PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

92 DEBORAH MALSAWMKIMI ROBERT LALRUATSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

93 DEBORI VANLALHLUNPUII LC LALCHHANHIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

94 DEKKA BHARATHI DEVI SRINU DEKKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

95 DENISH LALNUNSANGA J. S PAWLSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

96
DESMOND 
VANLALTHLAMUANA

VANRAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

97 DINAH LALREMHLUI M.C LALRAMENGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

98 DOMINIC LALLAWMAWMA BV.LALRAMTUANGI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

99 DONNIE LALREMRUATA SAIDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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100 DORIS LALRINFELI H.LALENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

101 DORIS ZOMUANPUII H. LALFAKZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

102 DOROTHY LALTHLAMUANI STEPHEN ZOTHANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

103 DUFFNY VANLALNGHAKI J. LALNUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

104 ELEAZAR L HRANGKHAWL LALHUOPLIEN HRANGKHAWL

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

105 ELISHA VL ZAHAWMA C THANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

106 ELIZABETH LALRINFELI R. LALHLUNCHHUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

107 EMANUEL L SAILO SAIDINGA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

108 EMANUEL LALMALSAWMA NGURLAWMKIMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

109
EMELLINE 
MALSAWMDAWNGKIMI 
PAUTU

LALHLIMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

110 EMILY LALNUNTHARI RALTE LALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

111 EMILY ZODINPUII C LALDINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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112
EMMANUEL 
VANNEIHTLUANGA

H.LALUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

113 ESTHER LALNUNZIRI LALDINLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

114 ESTHER LALRINSANGI PC LALZARLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

115 ESTHER LALRUATKIMI J.LT THLENGZELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

116 ESTHER VANNEIHTLUANGI T. VANLALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

117 EVELYN LALTHLAMUANI H CHUAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

118 F LALTHANMAWII F LALLUNGMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

119 F. LALENGMAWIA F. LALCHHANDAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

120 F. LALRINCHHANA F LALPIANGTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

121 F. LALZAWMNGHETI FL RAMNUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

122 F.BIAKHMINGMAWII LUNGMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

123 F.C. BEINGACHAI FC BEISIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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124 F.L. MALSAWMKIMI LALMALSAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

125 F.LALHRIATPUIA F LALREMSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

126 F.VANLALPEKI F.NOHRANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

127 FK LAWMZELA F VANLALRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

128 FRANCIS LALRINCHHANA T.LALENGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

129 FRANCIS LANGDONANG JAMES THANGNEUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

130
FRANCIS VL TANPUIA 
PACHUAU

PC LALTHANGMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

131 FREDDIE VANLALRUATA LALRAMNGAIHZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

132 FRIDA LALMUANZUALI K. LALBIAKTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

133 G.LALTHUAMHLUI G.M.ROPIANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

134 GABRIEL LALMUANKIMA LALNANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

135 GEORGE R  LALVENHIMA R LALHMACHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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136 GEORGE ZODINSANGA C.ZOTHANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

137 GORDON ZOTHANSANGA C.LALLIANHLUNA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

138 H C LALRINCHHANA H C VANHMUAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

139 H HMINGTHANZUALA H LALRAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

140 H LALHRIATKIMI H LALDUHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

141 H LALHRUAITLUANGA H LALHMACHHUANA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

142 H LALTLANSANGI LALZUIMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

143 H MALSAWMZELA H LALHNEHZELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

144 H MALSAWMZUALA LALRINMAWIA HAUHNAR

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

145 H VANLALRINNUNGA ZIRTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

146 H VANLALRUATPUII H LALHMACHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

147 H. LALDUHSAKI H. LALREMMAWIA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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148 H. LALMALSAWMA VANLALSAILOVE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

149 H. LALROHLUA H. LALCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

150 H. S LALDUHSANGI LALKHAWNGAIHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

151 H.C. LALRINCHHANA H.C.LALBIAKTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

152 H.LALCHHANDAMA H.LALSAWTA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

153 H.LALENGMAWIA H.LALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

154 H.LALPEKHLUPUII H LALTLANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

155 H.LALREMRUATI H.LALRUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

156 H.LALRINMUANI H. LALTHAKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

157 H.MALSAWMZUALA H. VANLALZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

158 H.VANLALHRIATA H.CHAWNGDAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

159 HAUTHANGLIANI LALROZAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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160 HMARDINGPUIA H.B ENGLANDTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

161 HMINGTHANKIMI J LALTLANCHHUAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

162 HMINGTHANPUII C LALTHANVULA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

163 HMINGTHANSANGI C. LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

164 HMINGTHANTLUANGI V L HMUAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

165 HMINGTHANZUALI LALTHUTHLUNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

166 HRIIZHIO LALTHAZOVA PF ADANI CHACHEI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

167 HT.VANLALZUITLUANGA DR.T.LALROCHUNGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

168 IMMANUEL R LALAWMPUIA R LALCHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

169 ISAAC LALHRUAISANGA R.VANLALDAWTA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

170 ISAAC LALNUNHLIMA K KHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

171 ISAAC LALRUATPUIA LALCHHUANKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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172 ISRAEL LALHRIATRENGI LALMALSAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

173 J LALRAMTLUANGA ROZARLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

174 J.RINCHUNGNUNGA J.ZOHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

175 J.THANSANGA J.SANGTUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

176 JACOB LALHRUAIZELA ROTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

177 JACOB LALREMRUATA C.LALRAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

178 JACOB ROCHUNGNUNGA K. LALZAWNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

179 JAMES C LALRUATKIMA JOSEPH C TLUANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

180 JEFNY LALRINTLUANGI VANLALHNEMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

181
JENNIFER LALRAMMAWII 
PACHUAU

LALTHAKIMA PACHUAU (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

182 JENNIFER LALTLANSANGI LALRINKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

183 JENNY LALMUANSANGI C LALTHANZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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184
JEPHTHA 
LALHMANGAIHZUALA

H. LALTHANNGURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

185 JERRY H PULAMTE THANGLIENSUNG

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

186 JH PAUMINSIAMA LAMNEKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

187 JH ROLUAHPUIA ROTHUAMLUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

188 JH THANZAWNA J LALPEKKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

189 JH VANLALHRUAII LALRAMENGZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

190 JIMMY VANLALAWMPUIA RODINLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

191 JIMMY VANLALHRIATZELA LALSANGLURA PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

192 JIRE LAWMNAKIMA ROHMINGLIANI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

193 JOB NANGSIANLIANA PIANGKHANMUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

194 JOEL LALRINAWMA J. LIANNGURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

195
JOHNBULL VL 
HMANGAIHDINCHHUNGA

K LALROSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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196
JOHNSON SANGLIEMTHANG 
JOUTE

LALTHOLIEN JOUTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

197 JOHNY LALRINZUALA RALTE R LALRAWNA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

198 JOSEPH LALREMRUATA LALKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

199 JOSEPH LALRUATDIKA R. LALREMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

200 JOSEPH LALTHANKIMA LALTHANTHUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

201 JOSEPH LALTHLAMUANPUIA C LALRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

202 JOSEPH ZOHMINGTHANGA T. LALDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

203 JOSEPHINE MALSAWMKIMI K.LALTLANCHHUAHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

204 JOSHUA LALRINHLUA SAILO ZOHMINGLIANA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

205 JUDITH HMINGTHANSANGI R. LALRAMENGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

206 JULIE LALRAMTHARI THANZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

207 K HAUNEIHTHANG K KHAM KHAN MUNG

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

Page 17 of 69



Sl. 
No.

Name Father's / Mother's Name Remarks

208 K LALDINTLUANGI K.LALCHHUANAWMA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

209 K LALHRUAITLUANGA K VANLALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

210 K LALNUNFELI K LALHMUNSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

211 K LALNUNTHARI
LALREMTHANGA KHIANGTE 
(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

212 K LALRINMAWIA VANLALLAWM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

213 K SIZAE K RAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

214 K VANLALHRUAIZELA K VANLALCHHUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

215 K VANLALNGHAKI K ROSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

216 K. BEITOSA K. TOHRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

217 K. LALHLIMPUIA K. LALSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

218 K. LALHMUNSIAMI K. LALRAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

219 K. LALRUATSANGA K. LALSANGPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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220 K. MALSAWMSANGI K. LALMUANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

221 K.LALDINGLIANA K.LALTHANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

222 K.LALHLIMPUII K.V.L.ROCHHARZELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

223 K.LALNGAIHZUALI K.LIANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

224 K.LALNUNPARI K.LALCHHAWNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

225 K.LALRAMCHUANPUII K.RONGENGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

226 K.LALTHLAMUANA K.LALCHHUANAWMA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

227 K.MALSAWMTLUANGA M.S.DAWNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

228 K.THANTLUANGA K.LALRINFELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

229 K.VANLALTHARI K.ZOHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

230 K.ZOTHANSANGA K. LALHLIMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

231 KC BEIRANGIA K NGIA U

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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232 KEVIN LALNUNTLUANGA LIANCHHUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

233 KT. BEIMOPHA KT. LAUSA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

234 KYPACHATHAITHAI HLYCHHO HMAOKO HLYCHHO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

235 L.H. LALTLANHLUI LH BIAKCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

236 LALAWMPUIA VL RENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

237 LALAWMPUIA
LALHMANGAIHZUALA 
PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

238 LALAWMPUII ZOTUMSANGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

239 LALAWMPUII TLAU T. LALCHHANDAMA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

240 LALBIAKDIKI K LALCHHAWNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

241 LALBIAKFELI KHIANGTE JOSHUA L KHIANGTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

242 LALBIAKHLUI CHAWNGCHHINGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

243 LALBIAKHLUNA RENGSI DARCHUNGNUNGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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244 LALCHANCHINMAWIA LALRINMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

245 LALCHANDAMI PHILIP MALSAWMZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

246 LALCHHANCHHUAHA BIAKCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

247 LALCHHANCHHUAHI HMAR H.LALTHAKIMA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

248 LALCHHANDAMA LALTHAKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

249 LALCHHANHIMA V.HRANGLURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

250 LALDUATPUII LALMUANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

251 LALDUHSAKA LALTHLAMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

252 LALDUHSAKI H.MALSAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

253 LALENGKIMI J. NEIHHNUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

254 LALENKAWLI LAWMZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

255 LALENKAWLI LALREMSANGA FANAI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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256 LALENKAWLI KULLAI K LALENGZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

257 LALHLIMPUIA POONTE LALDINHUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

258 LALHMAENGI IMMANUELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

259 LALHMANGAIHKIMI H.LAWMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

260 LALHMINGHLUA THANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

261 LALHMINGLIANI ZODINTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

262 LALHMINGLIANI ZODINTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

263 LALHMINGMAWIA CHAWNGTHANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

264 LALHMINGSANGI PAHMINGTHANGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

265 LALHMINGSANGI KAPHNUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

266 LALHMUNMAWIA ROKIMA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

267 LALHRIATKIMA LALREMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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268 LALHRIATKIMA HNAMTE BIAKSAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

269 LALHRIATKIMI VANLALTHAKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

270 LALHRIATKIMI VANLALHRIATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

271 LALHRIATPUIA C.LALRAMTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

272 LALHRIATPUII C. LALNGAIHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

273 LALHRIATPUII LALMAWIZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

274 LALHRIATPUII PAHLIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

275 LALHRIATSANGI LALREMSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

276 LALHRIATTIRI LALRINENGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

277 LALHRIATZUALI BIAKSAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

278 LALHRUAITLUANGI LALMUANZOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

279 LALHRUAIZELA FANAI F.LALSAWMLIANA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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280 LALHRUAIZELA RALTE LALROSIAM RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

281 LALHRUAIZELI ROTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

282 LALLAWMSANGI LALHNEHZOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

283 LALLAWMZUALA LALLIANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

284 LALLAWMZUALA R.L.ZORAMMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

285 LALLAWMZUALA RAMENGLIANI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

286 LALLAWMZUALI SANGREMMAWIA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

287 LALLAWMZUALI H LALSANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

288 LALLIANKIMI RODINGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

289 LALLIANMAWII HNAMTE H VANLALRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

290 LALLIANPUIA LALROSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

291 LALLIANPUIA LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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292 LALLIANZUALA PC LALTHLENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

293 LALLUNGHNEMA SAILO LALSAITLUANGA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

294 LALMALSAWMI V L.RENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

295 LALMALSAWMI FANAI F. SAWMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

296 LALMUANAWMA LALREMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

297 LALMUANPUII K. LALTHANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

298 LALMUANPUII V LALDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

299 LALMUANPUII HMAR H.LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

300 LALMUANZUALA LALROPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

301 LALNEIHTLUANGA LALTHAZUALA VARTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

302 LALNGURZAMI LALREMA KAWLNI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

303
LALNUNCHHUANGKIMA 
NGENTE

ZOHMINGLIANA NGENTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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304 LALNUNHLUI C.VANLALRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

305 LALNUNHLUI C. CHHAWNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

306 LALNUNKIMI LALBIAKMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

307 LALNUNMAWIA LALHMACHHUANI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

308 LALNUNMAWIA LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

309 LALNUNMAWII LALNGHINGLOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

310 LALNUNSIAMI T. THANGTHUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

311 LALNUNTLUANGA LALZIRLIANA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

312 LALNUNTLUANGA PACHUAU LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

313 LALNUNTLUANGI ZOHMINGSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

314 LALNUNTLUANGI RALTE DARHMINGLIANA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

315 LALPARMAWII SAILO NGURTHANTUMA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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316 LALPEKKIMI LALRINTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

317 LALRAMDINSANGI H.T VANLALENGMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

318 LALRAMENGMAWIA LALLUAHTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

319 LALRAMHLUNI LALCHUANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

320 LALRAMHMANGAIHA PC VANLALFAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

321 LALRAMLUAHSANGA K LALDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

322 LALRAMMUANA SANGTHANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

323 LALRAMNGHAKA LALRINCHHANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

324 LALRAMNGHAKI LALHNEHZOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

325 LALRAMNUNSANGA V.L.NUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

326 LALRAMTHARA SAILO VANLALHRUAIA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

327 LALREMMAWIA PC LALSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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328 LALREMPUIA R LALTANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

329 LALREMRUATA R LALNUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

330 LALREMRUATA VANLALRUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

331 LALREMRUATI SAPMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

332 LALREMRUATI LALDINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

333 LALREMRUATI REMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

334 LALREMRUATI SAILO LALHMACHHUANA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

335 LALREMRUATSAKI PACHUAU LALNGAIHSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

336 LALREMSANGA C LALROMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

337 LALREMSIAMA LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

338 LALREMTLUANGA SANGHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

339 LALRINAWMA LALDINMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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340 LALRINAWMA HNAMTE LALBIAKTHANGA HNAMTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

341 LALRINAWMA JONGTE ROZAMA JONGTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

342 LALRINAWMI LALHMACHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

343 LALRINDIKA KAPTHANGPUII

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

344 LALRINDIKI LALREMRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

345 LALRINFELA LALTHANLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

346 LALRINFELI LALFAKZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

347 LALRINFELI ZIRTHANTHIANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

348 LALRINFELI LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

349 LALRINMAWIA LALRINSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

350 LALRINMAWIA RAMTHIANGHLIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

351 LALRINMAWIA LALNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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352 LALRINMAWIA RAMDINZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

353 LALRINNUNGI PUNTE P.LALCHUANGKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

354 LALRINPUIA LALMUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

355 LALRINPUIA C LALRAMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

356 LALRINPUII ZOTHANTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

357 LALRINPUII RALTE LALREMRUATA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

358 LALRINPUII ROYTE LALREMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

359 LALRINSANGI B.ZARZOKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

360 LALRINSANGI P.C LALHMANGAIHZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

361 LALRINTLUANGI LALRINKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

362 LALRINTLUANGI C. LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

363 LALRINZAUVA RELLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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364 LALRINZUALI SAILO LALNUNTHARA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

365 LALROCHAMI ROHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

366 LALROHLUI DR. T. LALZOLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

367 LALROKHAWM SANGREMTHANG

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

368 LALROTHANGA VANLALLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

369 LALRUATDIKA FANAI F LALREMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

370 LALRUATFELA LALDINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

371 LALRUATFELA RALTE R.VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

372 LALRUATFELI K.LALBIAKNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

373 LALRUATFELI RALTE VANLALNGHAKA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

374 LALRUATPUII LALBIAKKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

375 LALRUATPUII NAULAK CHINMUANTHANG NAULAK

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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376 LALRUATSANGA ROZUALA CHHANGTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

377 LALRUATZELI MALSAWMDAWNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

378 LALSANGKIMA RALTE R. LALCHHUANAWMA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

379 LALSANGLIANA RAMTHIANGHLIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

380 LALSANGPUIA JAMES THANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

381 LALSANGPUII F.VANLALENGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

382 LALSAWMKIMA HMAR H LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

383 LALSIAMKIMA LALRINMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

384 LALSIAMTHARA ZOREMSIAMA L

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

385 LALSIAMTLUANGA C.L.THANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

386 LALTHANGPUIA BEILYCHHUA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

387 LALTHANPUII HMAR HK LALHAWNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

Page 32 of 69



Sl. 
No.

Name Father's / Mother's Name Remarks

388 LALTHANTHUAMI KAPSIAMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

389 LALTHANZAMI BIAKNEMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

390 LALTHANZAUVA HRAHSEL HS LALTHANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

391 LALTHLAMUANPUII RALTE R.LALTHANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

392 LALTHLENGLIANA VARTE LALCHHUANAWMA VARTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

393 LALTLANHLUI H.LALRAMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

394 LALTLANKIMA VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

395 LALTLANMAWII HAUHNAR SOLOMONA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

396 LALTLANSANGI LALRUATKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

397 LALTLANZAMI PC LALMUANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

398 LALTLUANPUII TLANGTHANKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

399 LALVENPUII C. LALDAWNKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

Page 33 of 69



Sl. 
No.

Name Father's / Mother's Name Remarks

400 LALZAHAWMA LALLUNGAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

401 LALZUITLUANGA LALHMANGAIHZAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

402 LARRY LALNUNZIRA LALDUHZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

403 LAWMSANGZUALI LALBIAKKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

404 LAWMSANGZUALI P. VANHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

405 LAWRENCE LIANHAUSIAMA H. KAIZASANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

406 LEMUEL MALSAWMDAWNGA V.LALZAMVELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

407 LH LALLIANSANGI LH LALTHAKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

408 LIANZATHANG GINKHANMANG

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

409 LIGIA  LALMAWIPUII VANLALHRUAII

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

410 LILLIANZUALA SAILO LALRINNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

411 LINDA LALHRUAITLUANGI HMINGTHAMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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412 LYDIA J LALHRUAITLUANGI J ZAHLIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

413 LYDIA LALHRIATRENGI GEORGE S. FANAI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

414 MALSAWMDAWNGA K LALRAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

415 MALSAWMDAWNGKIMA LALREMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

416 MALSAWMDAWNGKIMI LALTHANDINGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

417 MALSAWMKIMA LALHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

418 MALSAWMKIMA PARVULA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

419 MALSAWMKIMI VANLALTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

420 MALSAWMSANGA CVL THANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

421 MALSAWMTLUANGA LALRONGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

422 MALSAWMTLUANGA LALLIANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

423 MALSAWMTLUANGI LALROSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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424 MALSAWMTLUANGI LALBIAKKUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

425 MALSAWMTLUANGI SAILO LALHRIATZUALA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

426 MALSAWMZUALA H. LALCHHANHIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

427 MALSAWMZUALI LALDUHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

428 MANZAMAWII KHENKAP PAITE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

429 MARINA LALHMINGSANGI F. LALSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

430
MARY MAGDALENE K 
LALHMINGKIMI

K. BIALUA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

431 MC LALLAWMSANGA MC LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

432 MD TARIQUE SHAHNAZ BEGUM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

433 MELODY LALTHAZUALI THANGLURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

434 MESAK LALRINSANGA SANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

435 MICHAEL LALRUATSANGA N NENGKHAWGIN

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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436 MICHELLE LALHLIMPUII LALENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

437 MIZOFA ZOHMINGMAWIA TC LALDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

438 N. SAMUEL BEIPHA N. ZAHRY

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

439 N.NEIHLUNI NANGLIANMANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

440 NAOMI LALHRIATPUII R.LALDINGNGHETA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

441 NAOMI RAMDINTHARI LALROHLUI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

442 NATHANIEL LALDINPUIA LALLURA PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

443 NGURNUNSANGA P.C. LALRINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

444 NGURTHANKIMI LALBIAKZAMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

445 NGURTHANPUII RUALTINKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

446 NITIN PATSARIYA GAJENDRA PATSARIYA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

447 NOSI L KHUHLY K.LYUTHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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448 P.C. LALNUN PUIA P.C. ROCHHUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

449 PB LALKHAWNGAIHI PB MANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

450 PB RAMDINTHARA PB MALSAWMTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

451 PC LALBIAKKIMI PC LALBIAKZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

452 PC LALBIAKSANGI PC LALBIAKZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

453 PC LALCHHANCHHUAHA PC SANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

454 PC LALREMRUATA LALFAMKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

455 PC LALVENKIMI PC LALMANLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

456 PETER LALRAMNGHAKLIANA HRANGHUTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

457 PHILOMENA RAMENGMAWII PAUL VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

458 PINKY LALRINAWMI ZAIHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

459 PRATIMA MAHATA NARENDRA NATH MAHATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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460 PS RUTH LALZIKPUII PS HMANGAIHZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

461 PUSHPENDRA SINGH THAN SINGH

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

462 R EDENPARMAWII R ZARMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

463 R LALDINSANGA R VANLALVENA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

464 R LALDUHAWMA R RAMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

465 R LALLAWMZUALI NGURENGMAWII SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

466 R LALREMCHHUNGA ROCHUNGNUNGA COLNEY

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

467 R MALSAWMDAWNGZELI R LALNGILNEIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

468 R VANLALNGAIHAWMA R VANLALRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

469 R. LALHMUNSANGA R.LALLUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

470 R. LALREMPUIA R.LALROTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

471 R. LALRINPUII R.LALTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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472 R.LALRINCHHANA R.LALREMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

473 R.LALSANGZELI R.ZALAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

474 R.ROHMINGTHANGI R.LALCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

475 RACHEL LALDINPUII A CHHAWNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

476 RAMDINPUII LALRAMSANGI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

477 RAMDINSANGI LALROCHAMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

478 RAMNUNPUII B LALHRIATTIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

479 RAMTHANSANGA BIAKZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

480 RAMTHANSANGI LALCHUNGLURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

481 REBEC LALMALSAWMI ZODUHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

482 REBECCA LALREMRUATI VANLALPARA HMAR

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

483 REMLALHMACHHUANA LALTHATLINGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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484 REMLALNGHAKA VANLALMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

485 REMPUII P.C.ZOKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

486 REMRUATFELA LALROPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

487 REMRUATPUIA LALREMSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

488 REUBEN C ZONUNPUIA (L) C.LALREMRUATI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

489 RK LALRINZUALI RAMDINGLIANA ROKHUM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

490 ROBINA B PROFULCHONDRO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

491
RODI LALRUATPUIA 
VANGCHHIA

ZOSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

492 RODINGLIANA RALTE R ZODINLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

493 RODY VANLALCHHANDAMI R. VANLALRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

494 ROSANGLIANA LALNGHINGLOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

495 ROSANGLUAIA ROKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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496 ROSANGPUII P.C.ZARZOLIANA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

497 ROZIKPUII K.LALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

498 RUBY LALHMANGAIHZUALI H. LALENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

499 RUBY LALNEIHKIMI VANLALBUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

500 RUDY LALRUATPUII Z. LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

501 RUTH LALNUNHLUI LALNUNSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

502 RUTHI LALBIAKZAMI NGURNUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

503 RUTHI LALNUNFELI LALHMINGHLUA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

504 RUTHI LALRAMCHANSANGI C. LALBIAKSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

505 RUTHI LALREMMAWII ZODINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

506 RUTHY LALRINMAWII LALREMSANGA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

507
S WILLIAM LALMALSAWMA 
HMAR

LALFANZAUVA HMAR

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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508 SAHIL AHMAD SAGIR AHMAD

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

509 SAIDINGPUII SAILO ZORAMCHHANA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

510 SAIHLUPUIA MALSAWMKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

511 SAITHANGPUIA BIAKCHHAWNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

512 SAIZIKPUII SAILO JIMMY ZOSANGLIANA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

513 SALOME RAMDINGNGHETI HMINGTHANZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

514 SAMSON VL HMUFELA SR LALBIAKLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

515 SAMUEL LALAWMPUIA LALDUHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

516 SAMUEL LALAWMPUIA F.RAMDINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

517 SAMUEL LALBIAKTLUANGA K. LIANZAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

518 SAMUEL LALRINNGHETA S LALRINCHHANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

519 SAMUEL LALROPARA ROBULA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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520 SAMUEL PC LALHRIATPUIA PC ZOSANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

521 SANJAY ROY LATE JOGEN CHANDRA ROY

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

522 SEIROUCHUNGA BAITE HOLKHOMANG BAITE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

523 SHIRLEY MALSAWMKIMI R. RODINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

524 SHIVAM MISHRA RAJESH KUMAR MISHRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

525 SOLOMON LALHMINGLIANA V ROSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

526 ST LALTHANMAWII ST LALRINLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

527
STEPHEN C. 
MALSAWMTLUANGA

C.LALBIAKSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

528 STEPHEN LALSANGZUALA H.C. THAWNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

529 STEPHEN VL THAKIMA ROSIAMA L

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

530 SYLVIA ZODINSANGI A.LALHMANGAIHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

531 T. MONICA SIANGTINTIALI T.NGUNTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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532 T.LALMUANPUIA T.LALRINCHHANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

533 T.LALRINAWMI T.LALRINCHHANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

534 TERESA LALRUATSANGI LALRAMLAWMA HNAMTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

535 TERESA VANLALHRIATPUII VANLALRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

536 TERESA ZAITHANTLUANGI LALRINLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

537
THANGCHHINGPUII 
THANGLIAN

LALENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

538 THANGDOLIANA GIN KHAW KAM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

539 THANGROHLUA THANGZAUA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

540 THANGSIANMAWIA KHENKHAWKHAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

541 THELMA J REMRUATFELI LALPARMAWII

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

542
THEOPHIL THANGCHHUANA 
MUNSHONG GUITE

K.M. GUITE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

543 TITUS VANLALPEKA LALRAMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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544 TONY LALRINFELA HLONDO ZOSANGA HLONDO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

545 V LALNUCHHUNGI V PAHLIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

546 V MICHAEL LALVENHIMA V HMUNMAWIA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

547 V. L MALSAWMDAWNGKIMI C LALBIAKMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

548 V. LALRINDIKA V. LALTHUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

549 V.LALDINTHANGA LALRUATPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

550 VANENGMAWIA R.LALPIANRUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

551 VANESSA ZOSANGPUII LALRINZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

552 VANLALCHAMI RANGKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

553 VANLALDINA H. LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

554 VANLALDUHAWMI RALTE R.LALNUNSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

555 VANLALDUHSAKA LALCHHUANTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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556 VANLALFELA LALTHLENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

557 VANLALFELA NGURTINTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

558 VANLALHMANGAIHSANGA KHAWLȚHIANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

559 VANLALHRUAII SANGVUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

560 VANLALMALSAWMTLUANGA RAMFANGZAUVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

561 VANLALMANA LALDINPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

562 VANLALMUANPUIA H LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

563 VANLALNUNPUIA VARTE H. LALDUHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

564 VANLALPEKI LALREMSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

565 VANLALRINCHHANA LALRAMNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

566 VANLALRINHLUA ROCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

567 VANLALRODINGA LALTHANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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568 VANLALRUATA LALLAWMAWMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

569 VANLALRUATA PACHUAU VANLALVENA PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

570 VANLALRUATA PAUTU T BIAKSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

571 VANLALRUATDIKA VANLALNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

572 VANLALRUATKIMA LALHMACHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

573 VANLALRUATKIMI H L FAMKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

574 VANLALSAWMI REMKIMA COLNEY(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

575 VANLALSAWMI V. BIAKKUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

576 VANLALSAWMI CHAWNGTHU C.LALRINMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

577 VANLALSIAMA VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

578 VANLALSIAMTHARA MALSAWMDAWNGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

579 VANLALSIAMTHARI R VANLALHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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580 VANLALTANPUIA SAILO NGURTHANSANGA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

581 VANLALTANPUII ZONUNKIMA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

582 VANLALTANSANGI T.RAMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

583 VANLALTHASANGA K. MAIHNE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

584 VANLALTHAZUALA V.HMINGTHANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

585 VANLALTLANA LALTHUAMLIANA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

586 VANLALTLANHLUI LALHMUAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

587 VANLALVENHIMI LALFAKLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

588 VANRAMMAWII R VANLALHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

589 VANTLUANGPUII THANGDAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

590 VARUN KUMAR SINGH ARUN KUMAR SINGH

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

591 VB HMOPIERONA T DAVID

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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592 VICTOR MUANLALSAWMA PS LIANDINGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

593 VINCENT LALRUATFELA JOSEPH CHUAUHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

594 VIVIAN VANDINGLIANA RUALHLEITHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

595 VL HRUAIMAWIA LALṬHAFELA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

596
WILLIAM 
CHAWNGTHANSANGA

CHAWNGDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

597 WYCLIFF LALCHHANDAMA LT ZUALA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

598 ZAMROMAWI THANGZAMUAN (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

599 ZARZOLIANA C.SAWILIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

600 ZAUKHANA DALDOTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

601 ZD LALBIAKHLUA ZONUNSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

602
ZD. EMMANUEL 
LALTHANZAUVA

ZD ZOHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

603 ZION HLAPUIMAWIA LALRINNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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604 ZOCHHUANMAWII ZABIAKTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

605 ZODINGLIANA LALRUATSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

606 ZODINGLIANA PACHUAU VANLALNGURA PACHUAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

607 ZODINMAWII TLANGKHUMA ZOTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

608 ZODINMAWII JOSEPH LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

609 ZODINPUII RALTE SR VANLALHRIATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

610 ZOHMINGLIANI ROSIAMA RALTE (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

611 ZOKEBEDI JERUSALEMNGIA BEIRATHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

612 ZOLIANZUALI ZODUAILOVA ZOTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

613 ZOMUANPUII JONGTE J LALTANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

614 ZOMUANPUII RALTE RALZIDINGA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

615 ZONUNMAWII LALTHANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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616 ZORAMMUANA LALSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

617 ZOREMTHANGA DINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

618 ZORINBULA ZOSIAMLIANA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

619 ZORINMAWII LUNGTAU THARA LUNGTAU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

620 ZORINSANGI HRAHSEL VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

621 ZOTHANMAWIA LALTHANTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

622 ZOTHANMAWII KHAWLHRING ZOSANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

623 ZOTHANZUALA C.LALTHANSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

624 ZOTLUANGPUII R.VANLALNGAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

625 ALBERT ZODINPUIA C LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

626 ALDRIN VANLALDUATPUIA C. LALLAWMKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

627 B LALRAMLIANA B ROCHHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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628 B. VANLALRUATA B. VANHNUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

629 B. VANLALVAWNA B. THANTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

630 C LALTANPUII LALRAMTHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

631 C LALTHANPUIA C LALMAWIZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

632 C. LALTHLAMUANI C. LALROKUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

633 C.LALMUANTLUANGI C.LALTHIANGHLIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

634 C.LALRINDIKI LALREMSANGA CHAWNGTHU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

635 CZ LALHMACHHUANI C LALNITHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

636 H LALREMMUANA H LALREMMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

637 H.LALLIANPUII H.DENGKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

638 H.ZOMUANPUII H.LIANHMINGTHANGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

639 JAMES ZOTHANKHUMA F.LALTHLENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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640
JEFFREY 
LALHMANGAIHSANGA

J LALREMTHANGA 'L'

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

641 JENNIFER VANRAMMAWII R. LALBIAKTLUANGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

642 K. LALRINCHHANA K. LALKUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

643 K.ROLUAHPUII K.LALKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

644 LALHMANGAIHSANGA LALLIANZUALI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

645 LALHMANGAIHSANGI LALHREZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

646 LALHRUAITLUANGA VANLALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

647 LALKHAWNGAIHI LALBIAKVELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

648 LALLAWMZUALA CHHANGTE REMSANGA CHHANGTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

649 LALNEIHSANGA KHIANGTE K.LALMUANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

650 LALNUNPUII CHAWNGTHU LALRAMFAWNI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

651 LALNUNTLUANGA LALCHHARLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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652 LALRAMMUANA PUNTE LALRINLIANA POONTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

653 LALRELKIMA B. GOSPELTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

654 LALREMRUATA REBECCA LALRINSANGI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

655 LALROLUAHPUIA SAILO DENGTHUAMA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

656 LALROSIAMA NGURHMINGLIANA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

657 LALRUATDIKI PACHUAU LIANTHANGPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

658 LALRUATFELA LALRINAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

659
LALRUATFELA 
CHHAKCHHUAK

C.VANLALMUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

660 LALTHAKIMI LALHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

661 LALTLANZOVI CHUANNGURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

662 LIANSANGPUII PACHUAU P.C.LIANKHAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

663 LINDA LALNGHAKMAWII NK BASNET

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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664 LP VANLALHRUAITLUANGA LP VANLALNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

665 P. LALRENGPUII P. LALAWMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

666 P. LALTHANSANGA P LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

667 P.C.REMLALLIANA P.C.LALHMUNLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

668 R LALHMANGAIHHLUA RINSANGKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

669 R.LALMUANPUII R.LALNUNMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

670 R.MALSAWMDAWNGLIANI LALROTLUANGA RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

671 RAMDINSANGA FANAI ZOHMANGAIHA FANAI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

672 REMHLUZUALI LALDINMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

673 SAMUEL MALSAWMSANGA S LALRINTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

674 SANTI TUDU BABU RAM TUDU (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

675 T LALDINGLIANA T THANGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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676 V. LALRAMPARI V. ROHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

677
VANLALCHHANA 
CHAWNGTHU

C. CHAWNGHRANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

678 VANLALCHHANCHHUAHPUIA C LALREMRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

679 VANLALMUANPUIA NGENTE VANLALTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

680 VANLALNUNTLUANGI C.MALSAWMTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

681 B.LALLIANMAWIA B.ZUAMSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

682 C HMOPHA C.SALAI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

683 F. LALRINZUALI T F PASIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

684 H BEILAIKO NOHRO N THACHO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

685 JOEL H VANLALZUALA H LALREMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

686 K. LALNEIHDIKA K. LALRAMLUAHFELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

687 K. SEMA BM KHAIMEICHHO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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688 KT GEORGE BEIPHAKHAI KT VAHIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

689 LALIT KUMAR LILU RAM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

690 LALTLANHLUI NGAIHZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

691 N.KENEDY N.VAHRY

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

692 RC BEIDUAKHEI NOHRO N BEICHHU

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

693 RTC LAILIANSANGA C ROLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

694 SRINIVASULU KUMMITHA RAMANA REDDY

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

695 SUSAN KHUHLY K RALUA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

696 VT LAPI L PAHRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

697 BIAKLIANSIAMI C.LALNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

698 C LAWMSANGZUALA CHALCHUAILOVA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

699 C.LALTHANZAUVI C.LIANDAILOVA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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700 ENETH LALHUTHANGI C.LALFELA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

701 ENMUANLIANA HK LANGMANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

702 F.ZOTHANSIAMA LALBIAKLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

703 H LALNUNTLUANGI H VANLALMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

704 ISAAC LALTHANGLIANA HC LALROPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

705 K. VANLALRINHLUA K.VANLALVULMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

706 K. ZALIANA K.ZAKAPA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

707 K.VANLALRINDIKA K.VANLALVULMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

708 LALAWMPUIA LALDUHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

709 LALDUHAWMI TLANGBUAITHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

710 LALLAWMKIMA TLANGLAWMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

711 LALNGUNCHUNGA VANLIANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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712 LALRAMTLUANGI C ROCHUNGNUNGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

713 LALRUATPUII J.SANGTHUAMI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

714 LALTHANSANGA SIAMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

715
LALTHLENNGHAKA 
CHHUNTHANG

LALTANVELA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

716 LALVULLIANA CHALNEIHTHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

717 LIZZY LALCHHANDAMI LALSANGLUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

718 VANLALFAKAWMA THABUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

719 VANLALNGHAKI CHAWNGTHANSANGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

720 VANLALZAMLOVA H. ZAIREMMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

721 VL HRUAIMAWIA ZATUAHALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

722 ZORINSANGI THANHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

723 AKASH KUMAR SANTOSH KUMAR LAHERI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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724 C LALCHHANHIMA C. LALTHIANGHLIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

725 CICILIA ZODINPUII STEPHEN LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

726 DOMINIC LALRINMAWIA LALRINAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

727 EVELYN LALPARMAWII P LAWMSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

728 H.LALLIANMAWII H.LALREMSANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

729 HMINGTHANKIMA SAMUEL ZOSANGLURA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

730 ISRAEL LALROPUIA H LALZARLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

731 JACOB LALMUANPUIA KAPLIANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

732 JOHN LALTHLAMUANA LALBIAKTHUAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

733 K DENGTHANZAUVA K.ROHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

734 K.LALROCHUNGI K.LALNUNTLUANGA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

735 KILEMEN HMAR RUOTA HMAR

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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736 LALFAKAWMA LALHMACHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

737 LALFAKZUALI LALTLANPARI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

738 LALHMAHRUAIA RUALTHANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

739 LALHRIATPUIA HC LALRINZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

740 LALKAILUN SINGSON MANGBOI SINGSON

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

741 LALMUANSANGA LALLIANZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

742 LALRAMTHLIRA LALCHHUANAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

743 LALRINTLUANGA H. HRANGCHHUANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

744 MARY LALRINFELI VANLALHMUAKA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

745 ROCHUNG HNUNG ZATE LALROHLU ZATE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

746 ST.LALRINAWMI ST.LALLAWMZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

747
STEPHEN 
BUANGLIANTHANGA

DINGCHHUAHLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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748 T DOUCHUNGNUNGA PAUKHAWKAM

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

749 THANGMINLIAN LAMTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

750 VANLALCHHANCHHUAHI LALDUHSAKI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

751 VANLALMUANPUIA TLAU LIANHMINGTHANGI RALTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

752 VANLALROPUIA R.V LALNEIHRINGA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

753 C. LALRINSANGA C. LALROTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

754 C.LALVENZELA C SANGHNUNA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

755 DAVID LALNUNSANGA
ANDREW 
DENGHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

756 GABRIEL LALTHIANGHLIMA R LALCHAMLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

757 H LALTHANMAWIA C KROSTHANGI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

758 ISAAC JOHN LALREMRUATA MICHAEL LALNGAIHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

759 K. LALCHHUANAWMA K. VANLALTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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760 K.LALRINTLUANGA K. LALPIANMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

761 LALLAWMKIMI R. LALDUHTHLANGI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

762 LALRAMTHARI LALHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

763
MARIA GORETTI 
LALFAKZUALI

J.SAPTHLENMAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

764 R LALRINZUALA R ZOSIAMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

765 V.FORCE THANGA LALHLUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

766 VANLALPEKI T. LALTHANTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

767 A LALTHANZAMA ALKHARA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

768 BENJAMIN LALHRANGLIANA H. VANLALTANPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

769 C.LALBULLIANA C KAPHMINGTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

770 C.LALZAWMDIKA C.LALHMINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

771 CHRISTY LALENMAWII C VANLALVENA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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772 H.LALCHHANHIMI H.LALDINPUIA(L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

773 K.ZORAMDINLIANA K.LALRAMHLUNA (L)

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

774 LAITHANGLIANI S.LALTINKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

775 LALRINCHHANI REMLALNGHAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

776 LINDA B LALTHANSANGI B LALHMINGCHUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

777 MATTHEW F LALHUMLIANA F ROSANGPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

778 N. LALRINLIANA N. SANGAWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

779 RACHEL C LALKHAWNGAIHI C ZAHAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

780 RONY LALNUNTLUANGA N. LALREMRUATA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

781 SALOM LALNUNSIAMI LALHRIATTIRA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

782 VANEDENMAWIA VANHNUAITHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

783 VANLALPEKHLUI T DARKHUMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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784 C. LALRUATSANGI C. LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

785 JEHO RAMNGAIHAWMA P.C.LALHLIMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

786 LALAWMPUIA LALLAWMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

787 LALAWMPUII LALRAMLUAHPUII

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

788 LALBIAKLIANI LALNUNTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

789 LALRINSANGI LALRINSANGI LALDINGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

790 LIANHLUPUII
MS 
DAWNGLIANA/LALTHUAMLIA
NI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

791 P.C.HMINGTHANSANGI P.C.LALHLIMPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

792 SAIREMPUII RALTE LALLIANA RALTE L

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

793 VANLALHRUAITLUANGI KAPHRANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

794 VANLALPEKA LALRINDIKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

795 C LALHMACHHUANA C LALBUATSAIHA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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796 F. LALHMANGAIHZUALA F. LALTHANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

797 HMINGSANGZUALI C.VANLALVENA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

798 K LALENGZUALI K LALLAWMKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

799 SANA KAUSAR ANSARI TARIQUE ANSARI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

800 T. LALRUATDIKA T. LALROPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

801 ANIKET KUMAR GUPTA RAJKUMAR

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

802 DOMINIC ROSANGZUALA
LALSAWMLIANA(L)/RENGSIA
MI

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

803 JERRY RAMFANGMAWIA B.VANLALHRUAIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

804 LALRINDIKI LALHMINGMWIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

805 LALROHLUPUII VUITE RAMZAULIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

806 R LALNUNZAWMI ZT LIANHNUNA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

807 R VANLALHRIATPUII MALSAWMDAWNGTLUANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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808 B. LALPIANPUII B. LALENGLIANA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

809 ESTHER LALHRIATPUII LALROTLUANGI KHIANGTE

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

810 F.LALMUANKIMA F.LALSANGZUALA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

811 F.VANLALDIKA F.LALHMANGAIHTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

812 K LALHMINGMUANI K ROSANGPUIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

813 LALCHUNGNUNGA ZANGENA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

814 LALRINHLUA HRAHSEL ELISH HRAHSEL

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

815 LALZAMPUII C.DOTHANGA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

816 LP ROHMINGTHANGA LP HLUNZIKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

817 PC ZAICHHUANAWMA PC LALBIAKHLUA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

818 R.VANLALLIANA RC.VANLALHMUAKA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

819 RAMENGCHIANGI RAMBEISEIA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee
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820 SAIDINGLIANI SAILO LALRINTLUANGA SAILO

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

821 VANLALZAIPUII LALCHHUANKIMA

Google form for fee payment 
verification not 

submitted/non payment of 
Application fee

(VANLALTANPUIA) 
Joint Controller of Examinations 

Mizoram Public Service Commission 
Aizawl 
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